
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PROVISIONAL APPOINTMENT 
 

 

The Santa Maria Joint Union High District Governing Board of Trustees has made a 

provisional appointment to fill a vacancy left by the resignation effective July 31, 2023 of 

trustee Amy Lopez. On September 25, 2023 the board appointed Alma Hernandez to fill the 

vacancy and serve to the next regularly scheduled election for district governing board 

members, December 2024.  

 

This appointment shall become effective unless a petition calling for a special election with a 

sufficient number of signatures is filed with the office of the county superintendent of schools 

within 30 days of the date of the provisional appointment. (Ed. Code 5091)  

 

 
 

Posted: September 26, 2023 


